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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  25 February 2022 

Ottawa Police Services Board puts search for additional Deputy Chief of Police 
on hold 

 
(Ottawa) – The Ottawa Police Services Board has put its search for a third Deputy Chief 
of Police on hold until it completes its recruitment process for a new permanent Chief of 
Police for the Ottawa Police Service. 
 
The Board is looking to develop a well-thought out, community-minded recruitment 
process. The Board is planning to make a further announcement on this process by the 
March 28 regular meeting. 
 
The Ottawa Police Services Board is the civilian body responsible for governing the 
Ottawa Police Service.  It is responsible for the provision of adequate and effective 
police services to the City of Ottawa’s residents.   
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Contact: Krista Ferraro, Executive Director, Ottawa Police Services Board, (613) 580-
2424, ext. 21618; email: krista.ferraro@ottawa.ca 
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